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Just putting my objection forward to building new houses at Brooklands farm.

There is a very strong possibility of flooding already in the area.

| work at my local medical practice and we are already stretched with patients trying to get appointments.

| know of many families that couldn't get a place at the Whitstable school despite living within walking distance of
the Whitstable school.

We are slowly losing all our green space and local walks.

These houses will not benefit the local people, speaking from a personal experience of family members that cannot
afford to buy any property in the area, my children won't be able to buy them.

Please reconsider the proposed build.
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